
“The Department of the Environment, Climate and Communications requires customers to 

provide certain personal data in order to provide services and carry out the functions of the 

Department. Your personal data may be exchanged with other Government Departments and 

Agencies in certain circumstances, where lawful. Full details can be found in the Data Privacy 

Notice, which is available here or in hard copy upon request”. 


